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Wendy Co la d

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 25 September 2024 03:18 p.m.
To: Jenny Lapham
Subject: Re: FW: LGOIMA / FOI Request for Road Signage Structures - Dunedin City Council

Good afternoon Jenny. 
 
Thanks for this information. We really appreciate it. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
On Wed, 25 Sept 2024 at 15:10, Jenny Lapham <Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz> wrote: 

  

Kia Ora 

I refer to your e-mail of 11 September 2024 requesting information on road signage gantries.  

Our response to your request is below.  

The Dunedin City Council has one gantry attached to the Roslyn overbridge.  

 It is 7m long 
 We believe the height recorded is height above road at 5m 
 It was installed on 17/01/2023 
 It has a replacement cost of $31,200.74. The gantry itself cost just over $9k with the rest of the cost being 

signs, installation by crane and traffic management. 
 It is Aluminium. 
 It has a useful life of 50 years, we cannot provide information regarding the design life. 
 The gantry will be maintained through the maintenance contract with Fulton Hogan.  
 The Brackets were made by WSP 
 The Sign was provided and installed by Fulton Hogan 
 At this stage we are not planning any more gantries, there are some projects that may require them but 

they are not yet advanced enough to know if they will be required.  

  

Photos of the gantry and a map of where it is within the city is attached.  

  

The Council Transport staff have suggested that NZTA or the REG group could potentially pull out the entire 
country’s gantry data once all RCAs and NZTA have transitioned to AMDS. It might be useful for you to contact 
them direct.   

  

  

I trust this answers your queries 
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Kā mihi 

  

  

Jennifer Lapham 

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group            

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  

Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 

New Zealand 

www.dunedin.govt.nz 
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From:  

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 10:35 AM 

To: dcc@dcc.govt.nz 

Subject: LGOIMA / FOI Request for Road Signage Structures - Dunedin City Council 

Good morning, 
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I hope you’re doing well! 

I’m  I’ve attached our FOI request regarding Road Signage. 

Thanks a bunch for taking a look. I look forward to hearing from you! 

Regards, 

 

  

  

 

 

 

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or 
reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..  




